
  

 

 

  

OFFICIAL 

Ref: CSEC-2-24-24876 
 
 
Hon Sarah Connolly MP 
Chair, Public Accounts and Estimates Committee  
Parliament of Victoria 
Parliament House 
Spring Street 
EAST MELBOURNE   VICTORIA   3002 
paec@parliament.vic.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Connolly MP 
 
REQUEST FOR A FURTHER RESPONSE TO A QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 7 August 2024 requesting further response to a question 
on notice from the 2024-25 Budget Estimates hearing on 16 May 2024, that related to the 
Tel Aviv Victorian Government Trade and Investment (VGTI) office. 
 
The annual budget for the operational delivery of the Tel Aviv VGTI office and for related 
services is up to approximately $428,600. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Tim Ada 
Secretary 
 
12/8/2024 
 

Economic Growth
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